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24th January 2020

Years 3-6 performed a medley of songs from their Christmas shows for Trelawnyd Friendship Club last Thursday. 

They also enjoyed a guided tour of the ‘history of the Welsh language’ on Friday. “This morning’s show was amazing. Everyone had a chance to come up and help. We learned about the history of Wales and how the language has been affected over its lifespan. It made me want to speak more Welsh and be more proud of our country and how it has changed through the years. The man who held the event was very funny and was very nice to everyone and I loved it,” wrote Joe in Year 6.
Pictures removed

Miss Fisher and Mr Williams are very impressed at how organised the Juniors are during swimming lessons; there has also been good feedback from the Instructors who are impressed with the children’s attitude.

Yesterday, Years 3/4 started their Creative Schools project with Robin Williams. “During the morning we learnt about different animation Apps and drew some of the characters from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory,“ said Seb in Year 4. “It was fun and creative. We made puppets and animated them in the afternoon,” added Harry in Year 3.
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Years 1/2 have received furred and feathered guests during the past week - giant millipedes, Connie the dog and the chickens - Chicken Tikka and Theresa May.
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The Ethos Council successfully applied for a grant to purchase new Collective Worship resources to support our learning about other faiths. Here, they are showing our new Judaism resources.
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Y3/4 residential visit to Kingswood final balance due by 31st Jan - Thank you

Upcoming events:
February 

Mon 3rd PTA meeting 6pm

Thu 27th Target Setting

Fri 28th Fair-trade Coffee Morning 9am

March

Mon 2nd Eisteddfod (am)

Mon 2nd Tales from Wales (pm)  

Thu 5th PTA World Book Day 

Tue 10th School photographs (pm)

Thu 26th Show and Tell 3pm

Thu 26th PTA Easter Bunny Drive 6pm
April 

Fri 3rd Y3/4 Easter Service

Fri 3rd School closes

